
GERA,LD R. Prow:, 

January 21, 1992 

Dear Mr. Speaker: 

AS the sole surviving member of the Warren Commission. 
which investigated the assassination of President John 
P. Kennedy, I have written Chairman Louie Stokes of the 
Rouse Select Committee on Assassinations urging action 
to open government files related to this tragedy. 

Inclosed i■ a copy of my letter to ChairraS stokes. 

Opening these government files and undertaking the 
other recommendations should dispel all reasonable 
doubt that Lee larvey °meld assassinated President 
lounedy and muzdosod Polies Offiesr Tippit. 

I hope you will take whatever action necessary to open 
the sovormont files. 

lest regards, 

The Sonorable To Poky 
Speaker of the Souse of lapresentatives 
U.S. Rouse of leprementartv±p 
Washington, D,C, 20315 


